
 

Consultation response form 

Question Your response 

Question 3.1: Do you agree with our proposal 
to remove the obligation for telecoms 
providers to provide the local dialling facility? 
Please provide reasons for your response. 

Confidential? –  N 
Earlier this week proposals from OFCOM would 
see the ending of the ability to dial somebody 
in your own STD area without a code. 

e.g. We are 01372 270111 so can currently 

dial anybody else with a landline connected 

to the Esher (01372) telephone exchange 

without the need for the 01372 prefix. 

These proposals will , if implemented , have 

a number of effects on your Solitaire Pay-

phones. 

* Local calls dialled with the prefix will be 

treated as Long Distance , if local STD code 

has not been programmed into the payphone 

as "Local" 

*Any local memory speed dial numbers 

programmed without the local STD prefix 

would no longer be routed and need to be 

changed. 

 
 
 
 

Question 3.2: Do you agree with our proposal 
to retain the provisions in the Numbering Plan 
which (i) allocate location significance to area 
codes and (ii) allow phone users to request 
out-of-area use of geographic numbers? 
Please provide reasons for your response. 

Confidential? – N 
If an out of area code is issued then payphone 
users will be charged more for that call than if 
the call was made using an area code which 
was actually local to that originating telephone 
line. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Question 4.1: Do you agree with our proposal 
to modify the Numbering Plan to prohibit 
direct and indirect revenue sharing with the 
calling party for calls to all geographic and 
non-geographic numbers? Please provide 
reasons for your response. 

Confidential? – Y / N 
 
 
 
 
 

Please complete this form in full and return to futureofnumberingteam@ofcom.org.uk. 

mailto:futureofnumberingteam@ofcom.org.uk

